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March 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Thank you for taking the time to complete the parent survey that we sent to you in January.  We 

have analysed the results and would like to share with you the key messages.  

 

 
Good news stories 

       

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Areas you would like us to develop 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

86% would 

recommend 

your child’s 

school to 

another parent 

 

87% said that 

your child feels 

safe at the  

school they 

attend 

 

Of those pupils 

who have a 

special 

education need 

92% said their 

school gave 

them the support 

they needed to 

succeed 

 

11% felt that 

pupils were 

not well 

behaved  

 

13% would like 

more 

information 

about what 

their children 

learn 

 

11% would like 

schools to offer 

further support 

for their child’s 

wider personal 

development 

 



 

 

 

 

 

What next? 

 

Pathfinder Schools will be supporting all its schools to analyse their results. Your child’s school will 

give you similar feedback including the actions they will be taking to address the areas that have 

been highlighted at school level.  

 

Pupil Behaviour 

This is something that we have asked schools to feed back to you individually as it is school 

specific. 

 

Information about what your children learn 

All schools are currently conducting a website audit.  This includes looking at the curriculum 

information available on websites for parents in order to ensure that you have information about 

what your children are learning and ideas on how you can support your children with their 

learning at home.  

 

As a Trust we will look across our schools to see what information is given to parents, highlighting 

areas of good practice and enabling us to learn from one another.  

 

Wider Personal Development 

Pathfinder Schools offer a wide variety of sporting activities and tournaments between the schools 

giving our pupils fantastic opportunities to participate in events with the Pathfinder Schools 

community.   

 

We are currently forming a Pupil Parliament including representatives from all our schools.  One of 

their first jobs will be to look at the personal development opportunities we offer and how we can 

extend these across the school community to ensure they are accessible for all pupils.  

 

For more information about Pathfinder Schools please visit our website. 

 

Your feedback is always welcome – please contact us if you have any comments or further 

suggestions.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Ann Davey 

CEO, Pathfinder Schools 

 

 

 

 

Overall 858 people chose to answer the questions - a 27% response rate 
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